On June 28th the following questions were received from Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Board Item P9 - Approve Negotiated Agreement with Tririga, LLC:

Question #1:  This request was reviewed by the CORC.  For clarification, will this system interface with the Capital and the Operating Budgets?

Response #1:  Absolutely; that was a prerequisite for considering the different software options.

Question #2:  Is the interface component a component of this contract?

Response #2:  The software application necessary for the interface is included with this contract, however, there will be some modest configuring that will be done by the software implementer and/or District staff to meet the specific needs of the District.
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